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In the context of PPP's claim brought against bpost in January regarding bpost's use of the
subsidies granted by the State for the distribution of newspapers, in particular for the period
between 1 January and 30 June 2024, PPP and bpost have reached an agreement.

bpost will pay PPP an agreed amount, which
was determined according to the procedural
costs. In this way, both parties wish to avoid
lengthy and costly legal proceedings.

Moreover, both parties wish to devote their

energy to the development of their activities
and especially to the negotiations with the
publishers on the conditions for the
distribution of newspapers and magazines as
from 1 July 2024.
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